
HEAL,	Organizations	for
Health	Action	needs	your

feedback!	

10-minute	survey	will	help
HEAL

The	CDAA	is	a	member	of	HEAL,	Organizations	for	Health	Action.	This
is	a	coalition	of	40	national	health	organizations	in	the	public	and
private	systems,	dedicated	to	improving	the	health	of	Canadians	and
the	quality	of	care	they	receive.	Working	together	this	coalition	is	able
to	advance	issues	and	policies	with	a	unified	voice.
	
We	know	that	Canada	is	in	the	midst	of	a	healthcare	human	resource
crisis	across	the	system	and	this	has	been	identified	as	a	priority
among	members.	HEAL	is	at	the	table	with	the	federal	government
advising	on	short-,	medium-,	and	long-term	solutions.	To	support
these	efforts	HEAL	is	launching	a	national	pan-profession	healthcare
HR	survey	with	a	specific	focus	on	steps	to	improve	retention	within
the	sector.
	
The	survey	will	take	less	than	10	minutes	to	complete.	Responses
are	anonymous	and	only	analyzed	in	aggregated	form	to	identify
national	trends.	Findings	will	help	HEAL	develop	specific
recommendations	and	solutions	on	how	to	address	the	Healthcare	HR
crisis.	We	strongly	encourage	you	to	join	your	fellow	healthcare
professionals	in	having	your	voice	included	and	experience
represented.
	
To	complete	the	survey	in	English,	click	here
To	complete	the	survey	in	French,	click	here
	
The	deadline	for	response	to	this	survey	is	November	25,	2022
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